NORTH CAROLINA LIBRARIES

NOMINATING COMMITTEE REPORT

The Nominating Committee has presented the following slate of officers for the
biennium, 1957-59:

President: Corresponding Secretary:
Mrs. VERNELLE G, PALMER GLaDYS JoHNsON

First Vice President: ELIZABETH 5. WALKER

Miss ANTONETTE EARLE

Treasurer:
Mgrs. ErizaBetH H, HucHEY

Marjorie Hoobn
Second Vice-President: Mrs. Juria K. Ivey
MarGareT E. KaLp

Director:
Eunice QUERY Wirriam L, Eury
Recording Secretary: CARLYLE J. FRAREY
Mgs. DoroTtHy H. AVERY EveLyn B. Pore
MyrL EBERT Mrs. NeLL B, WRiGHT

Ballots have been mailed and members are urged to return their votes promptly:

Susan GREY AKERS MRrs. DoroTHY SHUE
Mgrs. Mary P. DoucLas Tromas M. StmKINs, Jr.
MARGARET LicoN ELizaBeTH WiLLIaMms

VirciNnia TrumPpPeR, Chairman

Biennial Conference of NCLA

A number of difficulties have postponed the scheduling of the biennial conference
of NCLA in the fall. As this goes to press the dates have not yet been definitely set:
The President plans to send a communication to the membership as soon as the findl
information is available. It will probably be in the hands of the members before this
issue is in the mail.

Attention, Committee and Section Chairmen!

Biennial reports of committees and sections must be received by August 1, 1957
if they are to be included in the fall issue of North Carolina Libraries. 1t would b¢
helpful to have a list of committees and sections which plan to send in a repor®
Please send this information on a postal card to North Carolina Libraries, Box 288%:
Raleigh, N. C., stating that a report will be mailed to this address by August 1.
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